
UPPER MERION TOWNSHIP POLICE 

 
WEEKLY BULLETIN 

 

For the week ending on February 9, 2017 
  

Upper Merion Police Officers responded to 467 calls for service including 27 automobile 

crashes, 10 Retail Thefts, 4 domestics, 7 disabled vehicles, 9 meet complainants and 33 alarms.  

Some notable incidents from the same are detailed below: 
 

MALL AND VICINITY 
 

Burglary Report 

Costco Wholesale 201 Allendale Road – occurred 2/6/17 at 0051 hours  

UMPD received a security alarm for the location. On arrival officers found that an unknown 

actor gained access to the roof and entered the building after breaking through a skylight.  The 

actor repelled to the floor where jewelry was taken from a display case.  The actor then exited 

via the rear door toward the PA Turnpike. 

  

Terroristic Threats 

Neiman Marcus 170 North Gulph Road – occurred 2/1/17 at 2050 hours  

Two unknown males verbally threatened store security after being told they could not smoke the 

cigars they were lighting in the store.   
 

AREA NORTH OF ROUTE 202 AND WEST OF HENDERSON ROAD 

 
Theft Report 

Acme Markets 320 West DeKalb Pike – occurred between 2/4/17 and 2/5/17  

An unknown actor forcibly entered the Coca-Cola vending machine in front of the store and took 

money from within. 
 

AREA EAST OF HENDERSON ROAD 

 
Burglary Report  

500 block of A Street – occurred between 2100 hours on 2/7/17 and 1000 hours on 2/9/17 

Resident stated that an unknown subject took a five gallon jug of coins. 

 

Criminal Mischief 

500 block of Crooked Lane – occurred 2/9/17 at 0215 hours  

Resident reports hearing a loud noise then finding her mailbox lying in the middle of the 

roadway.  



Retail theft 

King Shooters Supply 346 East Church Road – occurred between 1347 and 1412 hours  

An unknown male stole a pistol holster from display. 

 

Trespassing 

600 block of Coates Lane – occurred 2/7/17 at 2014 hours  

Resident noticed holes in the window screen and someone’s possessions in the house and found 

two subjects in the house. Both men then ran out the back door and responding officers found 

one hiding in bushes. The second male was located by Bridgeport PD at Wawa. Both subjects 

were arrested.  

 

GULPH MILLS AND VICINITY 
 

CCCF 

Carmax 185 South Gulph Road – occurred 6/29/17 

Carmax sold a 2013 Ford Explorer to a subject in June. The subjects check and identification 

were later determined to be fraudulent. The vehicle is entered NCIC. 

 

Suspicious Person 

200 block of Kerrwood Drive – occurred 2/1/17 at 1451 hours  

The resident stated that a male was walking around the back yard. The male was looking at the 

grill but walked away in the direction of YSC Sports after he realized the resident had seen him. 

 


